
 
 
 
 
 
 Information for Parents  

At Hookstone Chase every teacher works hard to differentiate the learning according to the 
ability and needs of each child in the class to ensure every child is enthused to learn and has 
the necessary challenge and support to do this.  
Separate activities and interventions, as discussed as part of a child’s Individual Provision 
Passport (IPP) are also catered for and planned by the teacher. Interventions are delivered 
by highly trained Teaching Assistants (TA) who follow a structured and well planned 
programme to ensure the best possible progress can be made.  
Parents should be kept informed about their child’s progress regularly and if outside 
agencies are involved, meetings will be arranged for parents to come into school and meet 
all professionals involved with their child.  
The Individual Provision Passport is a document which is personal to each child. Details of 

any interventions, successful (and perhaps not so successful) strategies are documented and 

updated as a personal record for each child. This is a key document for anyone working with 

a child as it contains all the necessary information about the provision that has been made. 

The document is highly useful in terms of transitions to highlight what provision has been 

put into place and been successful and this document is also referred to by outside agencies 

and professionals. 


